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Monday 9th December 2024  

 
Dear Chiddingly Families,  
 
We are pleased to share with you the Ofsted Report from our one-day inspection on 12th November. It is 
attached to this letter and will be published on the Ofsted website within the next 5 working days. The 
inspection was an ungraded one-day inspection and we are delighted to announce that: Chiddingly 
Primary has taken effective action to maintain the standards identified at the previous inspection.  
 
Below are some of the key statements from the report: 
 
‘Pupils are at the heart of this warm and welcoming primary school’  
 
‘Adaptions to the delivery of the curriculum and environment effectively support all learners. It is 
ambitious. Staff have strong subject knowledge and are confident to teach the curriculum’ 
 
‘The wider curriculum provides extensive opportunities for pupils to be involved in their local community’ 
 
‘The approach to pupils’ personal development has been thoughtfully considered. The school’s and 
federation’s values are explicitly taught and at the centre of the approach. Pupils learn how to value and 
respect difference.’ 
 
It is the everyday, ongoing hard work and dedication of the whole school community that goes into this 
one-day snapshot of the school. Therefore, we would like to thank all those involved in the inspection 
itself, especially the staff, Governors, children and parents. We are truly grateful to have such a dedicated 
community and exceptional children that make Chiddingly School such a wonderful place to be.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

                             
 
Mrs Vile  Mr Procter  Mr Brundle 
 


